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DEPARTMENT OF ENERCY

CHICAGO OPERATIONS OFFICE

NEW BRUNSWICK LABORATORY, D-3%0
9800 BOUTH CASS AVENUE
ARGONNE, ILLINGIS 60439

January 31, 1§94

Mrs. Batty Wright

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North

Mail Stop 3-H-5

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mrs. Wright:
As per your instructions, attached plessse find pen and 1Lk corrections to the
application for an sxport license (XSNMO2779 - IAEA) which was submitted to
you on 09-16-93,

The correction made in box 18 changes the element weight from 57.0g to 75.0g
and the correction in box 20 changss the isotope weight from 54.0g to 70.0g.

1f 1 may be of further assistance, pleass contact meé. [hank you.

Sincerely,

A0

Refer Materials Assistant
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